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Subject: Invitation to Techritory 2025, 22-23 October 2025, Riga, Latvia 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am pleased to invite your organization to join us at Techritory 2025, which will take place on 22-23 October 
2025 in Riga, Latvia.  

Techritory 2025 is organised by the Electronic Communications Office of Latvia in cooperation with the 
International Telecommunication Union (ITU) within the framework of the ITU Regional Initiatives for Europe. 
It is co-organized by the European Union and the Investment and Development Agency of Latvia.  

Techritory is a leading cross-sectoral forum in Europe focusing on digital connectivity. It brings together high-
level policy makers and representatives of international organisations, representatives of the national 
regulatory authorities of the ICT sector, top industry stakeholders and key players of the digital landscape, 
with particular attention to innovative and emerging technologies. This year the forum will feature 
“Connected Futures through Digital Paths” as the main theme. Under this theme, a variety of topics will be 
explored, including quantum technologies, 5G and 6G, artificial intelligence, sustainable and secure data 
centres, e-identity, and non-terrestrial networks for land, sea and air connectivity.  

On-site and online participation is free of charge; however, expenses pertaining to travel, accommodation, 
and subsistence shall be borne by the participants. More information on the event, including registration, 
practical information, and agenda is available at the ITU webpage  and on the Techritory 2025 website. Should 
you require further information, Mr. Jaroslaw Ponder, Head of the ITU Office for Europe, remains at your 
disposal at eurregion@itu.int. 
I look forward to meeting you in Riga, Latvia.  

Yours faithfully,  

 
 
(Original signed) 
 
Cosmas Luckyson Zavazava 
Director 
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